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Dear Customer,

Each year, we take hundreds of thousands of water 
quality tests. I am pleased to share with you that for 
2011, MWRA again met every federal and state drinking 
water standard. System-wide, we have been below the 
Lead Action Level for the past eight years. Please read 
the letter on page 4 for more information on your local 
water system.

We are fortunate to have inherited one of the country’s 
great water systems. And MWRA continues its work to 
make the water system even better, with construction of 
new water storage tanks and pipeline projects to improve 
redundancy - to ensure we can still deliver water if there is 
a major break. We are also adding ultra-violet light 
disinfection at our water treatment plant.

This report is essentially a nutrition label for your water. 
We hope that you take a moment to read it and to learn 
about your water system. We want you to share our 
confidence in your drinking water.

Sincerely,

Frederick A. Laskey
Executive Director
Frederick A. Laskey
Executive Direeeeecto
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Tap Water -
The Smart Choice!

COMMUNITY PIPESCOMMUNITY PIPES

It’s The Law!

Award Winning Water
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Drinking Water and 
People with Weakened
Immune Systems



Town of BELMONT
Department of Public Works

Cemetery • Highway • Parks & Facilities • Water
Peter J. Castanino

Director

Public Water Supply 
#3026000 

The 2011 Drinking Water Report provides information to residents of Belmont on their water supply.  The Belmont DPW Water Division works in partnership with the 
MWRA to communicate where your water comes from, how it is treated and tested, and how it gets to your tap.

The Water Division is engaged in an ambitious long-term Water System Improvement Program based on a comprehensive study of the water distribution system.  This 
program, which began in 1995, is intended to replace 40% of the water mains in Belmont within a 30 year period and is segmented into yearly projects.  To date, slightly 
more than 19.8 miles of aged, deteriorated and undersized water main has been replaced with new larger diameter ductile iron pipe.  This work will improve water quality, 
fire hydrant flows and the overall hydraulic reliability of Belmont’s drinking water system.

In 2011 as part of the Water System Improvement Program the water mains were replaced in Goden Street, Francis Street, Wiley Road, Holden Road, Flett Road, Wilson 
Ave and a segment on Winn Street.  Upland Road will be constructed in the spring of 2012 to complete the 2011 Water System Improvement Program.  The scope of 
work for this project consisted of replacing 8,714 linear feet of unlined six inch and eight inch cast iron pipe with eight and ten inch lined ductile iron pipe.  Also included 
in the scope of work were the replacement of 22 fire hydrants, 74 isolation valves and the transfer of 202 water services and abandonment of existing water mains and 
all associated work within the project limits.

In addition to the Water System Improvement Program, the Water Division strives to provide high quality services to our customers.  These services include customer 
service for water and sewer billing and other water related questions, 24-hour emergency response, water main repair, hydrant replacement and maintenance, water 
service renewals and other improvements to the water distribution system.

The Water Advisory Board continues in its function to advocate and advise the Town on policies, operational management, and water/sewer billing disputes, financial 
practices and capital investments that will result in the sustained provision of high quality water service.  The Water Advisory Board conducts public meetings periodically 
throughout the year.  All public meetings are posted on the calendar of Town of Belmont’s web page, www.belmont-ma.gov, at the Town Clerk’s office and the Police 
Department.  

Each year, the Water Division works with the MWRA to test for lead levels in homes.  Belmont is concerned about lead in tap water.  Therefore, we test fifteen homes twice 
a year.  The 90th percentile level for Belmont was 5.97 parts per billion, which was below the Action Level of 15 parts per billion.  Please see page 5 for more information 
on lead in tap water.

The Water Division works in cooperation with the MWRA, MA Department of Environmental Protection and the US Environmental Protection Agency to continue to provide 
Belmont’s residents with a safe, reliable and adequate supply of drinking water for all purposes.  If you have any questions regarding this report or any other water quality 
questions you can call the Belmont Water Division at 617-993-2700

WATER DIVISION
35 Woodland Street (PO Box 56), Belmont, MA 02478
Telephone (617) 993-2700 • Facsimile (617) 993-2701
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FACTS ABOUT LEADFACTS ABOUT LEAD

Important Lead
Information
from EPA 
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The Inch
Rule for Water
Saving Outdoors

WATER CONSERVATIONWATER CONSERVATION

Promote Tap Water!

Follow Outdoor
Water Saving
Ground Rules


